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March 17, 2020
Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we are all watching the information on COVID-19 change daily, we are still optimistically planning and looking
forward to the 2020 Camp season.

I wanted to make you aware of the billing changes we are making, to help alleviate some of the angst and worry at
this time.

For families who have chosen the 3 payment plan (originally scheduled for March, April and May):

The final 2 installments will be due: May 5th and June 9th

For families who have chosen the pay in full option (originally scheduled for May 5th):

The final payment will be due June 9th.
We will be working remotely until at least April 6th, and perhaps longer, based on any new suggested guidelines.
Of course, as things change, we will be sending updates, every few weeks, and/or as needed.
I hope you and your family are well and following all the CDC guidelines and Governor Baker's mandates.

Though difficult, if we all do our part, hopefully we will get through this and back to some normalcy as soon as
possible.

Warm Wishes,

Emily

Emily Parker

Director of Nobles Day Camp

10 Campus Drive, Dedham, MA 02026
781-320-1320

She/Her/Hers
www.noblesdaycamp.org

Like us on Facebook
Follow Us on Twitter

Follow us on Instagram
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